
26th March 2021 

We’ve had a very creative week in Ruby Class this week!   

In English, the children have been writing their own poetry.  They have written a spring poem 
using their senses and an acrostic poem all about Brunel.   
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In our mental maths we have continued with multiplication (2x table). In our main maths we 
have looked at statistics.  The children have used tally charts to collect data about our 
favourite biscuits.  Then they have put the data into a bar diagram and a pictogram.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE, we have learnt about the Christian story of Easter. The children enjoyed thinking 
about new life and created a collage out of natural materials to represent new beginnings.  In 
PSHE, we explored medicines. The children discussed how medicines work and how they must 
be used safely. In PE, we continued with gymnastics exploring different ways to turn our 
bodies using aparatus. In science, we investigated how different materials can bend, squash, 
twist and stretch.  

For your information 

Monday 15th March – 30th March One Step at a Time – walking challenge.  

Spellings – Please encourage your child to practise their spellings. They will be tested on a 
Thursday (Wednesday the last week of term). 



26th March 2021 
PE - will continue to take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please 
ensure your child is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.            

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
complete any outstanding home learning. Further learning will be sent in line with lessons in 
class after 48hrs.     

 


